
            ERASMUS+ PROJECT                                                                                         
                  NEWSLETTER OCTOBER 2016 
 

“WE IN EUROPA – SHAPING THE FUTURE” 
 

During our meeting on Gran Canaria from 12th – 16th September the 

timetable and the time goals of the Erasmus+ Project were adjusted 

between the German, Hungarian and Spanish coordinators. The 

German partners presented ideas for Gymnasium Kerpen and the 

cooperation partners, i.e. the production of a leaflet with the title 

“Things to know about the city of Kerpen” or a cultural bazaar. 

Work on the content of the project has already begun and every 

pupil has been asked to compile a profile of him/herself which will 

be displayed on a bulletin board in the schools and online at 

eTwinning.  

The ideas already collected were supplemented by the Hungarian 

and Spanish perspectives during the five-day meeting, for example, 

participation in a “Run for Solidarity” or a “Poetry Slam”, which 

will continue to be developed at the home schools. 

At the end of January the pupils will meet on Gran Canaria and 

present the ideas developed at the respective schools. They will also 

work on common topics, for example designing a fitting logo for 

the Project and research into the background of migration as well 

as the school integration policies of the respective countries, 

thereby collecting and comparing prepared thoughts and ideas. 

A Facebook page with the title “We in Europe” has been created to 

simplify such personal project meetings and keep the interested 

parties informed. 

 

    Don´t miss!  Don´t miss!  Don´t miss!   

“Festival of Cultures” on the 3rd of October 

Find out more about us! 
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The project pupils from the German 

school introduce themselves. 

 

 

Dieses Projekt wurde mit Unterstützung der Europäischen 

Kommission finanziert. Die Verantwortung für den Inhalt dieser 

Veröffentlichung (Mitteilung) trägt allein der Verfasser; die 

Kommission haftet nicht für die weitere Verwendung der darin 
enthaltenen Angaben.  
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